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From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 9:05 AM 
To: Seelig, G 
Subject: Re: follow up 
 

 
Yes.  Thank you. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Nov 9, 2012, at 8:27 AM, "Gustave Seelig" <gseelig@vhcb.org> wrote: 

Sarah, just to. Be absolutely clear. Good  to go means we will now begin to release 
associated costs and stewardship awards for projects we closed without dispersing 
those funds, correct? Further we will get back to you in December as a result of our 
meetings with farmers on Alan for cost sharing stewardship. Thanks, Gus 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Nov 8, 2012, at 10:33 PM, "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> wrote: 

We are good to go!  Gov pleased with last round of terms.  Thanks again 
for your patience. 
  

From: Gustave Seelig [mailto:gseelig@vhcb.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 10:01 AM 
To: London, Sarah 

Subject: RE: follow up 
  
Sarah – Nothing magic about the Friday meeting I just wanted to make 
sure you knew we are moving forward with the discussion with the farm 
community. If this is a crazy week we can try to reach resolution on the 
other issues next week. Good luck to all of us tonight.  gus 
  

From: London, Sarah [mailto:Sarah.London@state.vt.us]  

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 8:45 PM 
To: Gustave Seelig 

Subject: RE: follow up 
  
Apologies Gus.  My goal is answer to you before your Friday 
meeting.  Thank you.    
  

From: Gustave Seelig [mailto:gseelig@vhcb.org]  

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 3:33 PM 

To: London, Sarah 
Subject: follow up 
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Hi Sarah – I am wondering if the changes I sent back are acceptable to 
you. If they are we will begin to release funds to VLT that we have 
withheld.  
We have scheduled the first of two or three meetings with the farm 
community for this Friday and have a date set aside for the second 
meeting.  Best regards, Gus 
  
Gus Seelig, Executive Director 
Vermont Housing & Conservation Board 
58 E. State Street, Montpelier, VT 05602 
  
802 828 3251 
www.vhcb.org 
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